Monday, 19 July 2021

The P&C is holding a Pictureproducts fundraiser. This is a great fundraiser for the school P&C and has
been very successful in previous years.

This is where your child draws or paints a picture on a template, which is then sent away and placed onto
a plate or calendar. The company we are using has been creating these plates since 1977, so if this is
something you did as a child, it would most likely have been created by Pictureproducts.

Students will create their masterpieces at home (unfortunately a session won’t be held at school this
year). The completed plates and calendars will be back at school before the Christmas holidays, allowing
people to order plates for Christmas gifts.

Each Friday afternoon Julia will be at the school gate handing out templates, please grab as many as
you’d like, ask your family and friends if they’d like some also.

PLEASE RETURN PICTURES, ORDERS AND MONEY BY FRIDAY 10th SEPTEMBER, 2021

Direct Deposit details for P&C are:-
Pelican Flat Public School P&C
BSB: 032-510

Account: 253979

Child’s Name:

Class:

Plate quantity: X $28 =$
Calendar quantity: x $18 =

Contact Name:

Phone Number:

Receipt Number:

Pictureplate Calendar

25cm melamine. 12-month tear off.
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